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The Fedéral Councilor ofthe Swiss Confederation to the 4mbassador of
Canada

(Translation)

His Excellency
Jean-Paul Hubert
Ambassador of Canada
P.O. Box

Bern

Bern, June 13, 2005

Dear Ambassador,

I refer to your letters of June 1, 2005, which are equally authentic in French and
English, regarding an amendment to the February 20, 1975, Air Transport
Agreement between the Swiss Confederation and Canada; the French version of
these letters contain the following:

"Madam,

I have the honour to refer to the Agreement between Canada and the
Swiss Confederation on Air Transport signed at Ottawa on February 20, 1975,
hereinafter referred to as "the Agreement", the related Exchange of Notes of the
same date and to consultations between representatives of our two Governments
held in Ottawa February 8-9, 1996, and in Bern October 17-18, 2002.

I have the further honour to propose, on behalf of the Government of
Canada, that the Agreement be amended as follows:

is) of the Agreement is superseded


